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AGILYX STATEMENT ON OREGON DEQ PROPOSED PENALTY  

Beaverton, Oregon USA – November 18, 2014
On October 28, 2014, Agilyx Corporation received a penalty letter from the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality (“DEQ”) relative to issues observed more than a year earlier at the company’s Tigard, Oregon plant. The issues cited by DEQ in 2013, were predominantly administrative in nature. The company responded to and took proper corrective action on all of the issues raised by DEQ within ten days of initial verbal notice of the purported violations. In May 2014, Agilyx received the related Notice of Violation (“NOV”) from DEQ for these infractions. None of the issues raised by DEQ involved environmental health impacts or created risk to the public.  DEQ acknowledged that the issues have been addressed.  Agilyx appealed the NOV to address inaccuracies in the document that significantly inflated the penalty being sought.     

Agilyx is committed to safety, health and environmental excellence. We have a responsibility to our stakeholders, including our employees, customers, shareholders, and the public, to ensure a safe and healthy work environment while striving to exceed regulatory rules and expectations. Agilyx will continue to implement and strive to achieve strategies that build a successful business and achieve the greatest benefit for all our stakeholders through respect and a commitment without compromise to environment stewardship. 

About Agilyx Corporation

Agilyx designs, sells and operates systems that convert waste plastic into synthetic crude oil. Founded in 2006, the company uses a patented, scalable and versatile technology that minimizes carbon impacts. Agilyx enhances recovery and Zero Waste initiatives by turning waste plastic disposal costs into new high margin oil revenue streams.  The company’s systems are deployed with industrial and municipal waste plastic generators and aggregators looking to extract the often-unused and untapped energy contained within waste plastic. For more information, please visit http://www.agilyx.com.

Media Inquiries: Contact Paula Burton at Agilyx +001.503.217.3160 or info@agilyx.com
www.agilyx.com
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